
From: Rod Morgan <roderickmorgan@yahoo.com> 
Date: Tue, Jul 21, 2020 at 11:07 AM 
Subject: Fw: Transcript of the 7/20 Wegmans Hearing 
To: foiacouncil@dls.virginia.gov <foiacouncil@dls.virginia.gov> 
Cc: david.paylor@deq.virginia.gov <david.paylor@deq.virginia.gov>, Jaime Bauer Robb 
<jaime.robb@deq.virginia.gov> 
 
 
I wanted to follow up and point out that this issue was not simply something that I experienced as an 
individual, but rather it was experienced by the public at large. 
 
Apparently there were so many complaints to DEQ, they couldn't keep up with, or respond to all of 
them. I will encourage other interested parties to make comments to the Council. 
 
Rod Morgan 
 
----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: Robb, Jaime Bauer <jaime.robb@deq.virginia.gov> 
To: Rod Morgan <roderickmorgan@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020, 10:33:01 AM EDT 
Subject: Re: Transcript of the 7/20 Wegmans Hearing 
 
Mr. Morgan,  
 
I am sorry that you had problems understanding Mr. Hayes.  I contacted Mr. Vaughan this morning and 
he did receive your email.  While he did respond to several individuals that sent similar emails, I 
apologize that he did not get a response to you.   
 
The transcript along with the recording will be published within 10 days on the website with the other 
draft permit materials.   

Jaime Robb  

Jaime Robb |DEQ - PRO VWP and Stormwater Manager | 804-527-5086|  jaime.robb@deq.virginia.gov   

 
 
On Tue, Jul 21, 2020 at 9:46 AM Rod Morgan <roderickmorgan@yahoo.com> wrote: 
Ms. Robb,  
 
I understand that the recording of last night's hearing will be available online within 10 days. 
 
Will the transcript be available also? There were various points where Mr. Hayes was all but 
unintelligible. I sent Mr. Vaughn two emails about the issues and never heard back from him. I was 
unable to call, as you are no doubt aware, cell phone service in Hanover is poor as the result of recently 
destroyed tower. Since my land-line was used to call the hearing, I was unable to place a call to Mr. 
Vaughn directly. 
 
Rod Morgan 
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